
 

 

 

Carol E. Paulsen 208 S. Akard Street 
Director-Regulatory Dallas, Texas 75202
 636-294-1833 
 
May 28, 2013 
 
FRN: 0001-5726-76 
 
Transmittal No. 12172 
 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th St., SW 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau 
 
The accompanying tariff material issued by Alascom, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Alaska 
and bearing TARIFF F.C.C. No. 11, effective July 01, 2013, is sent to you 
for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 
1934, as amended.  This material consists of tariff pages as indicated on 
the following check sheet(s): 
 

TARIFF F.C.C. No. 11 – 36th Revised Check Sheet 
 
In this filing, Alascom, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Alaska proposes to change: 
 

• Transport and Switching per minute rates for Intra-Alaska Bush and 
Non-Bush locations (between Alaska LEC offices and AT&T Alaska 
Switching Center in Alaska) and to revise certain Bush and Non-Bush 
rates for Alaska/Continental United States transport (between 
Anchorage and the Continental United States). 

 
In accordance with Section 61.14, this transmittal letter and associated 
attachments are being filed electronically today via the Federal 
Communications Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS) in compliance with 
the electronic filing procedures. 
 
Payment in the amount of $845.00 has been electronically transmitted to 
the US Bank in St. Louis, Missouri, in accordance with the fee program 
procedures.  The Form 159 is being transmitted electronically via ETFS as 
a proprietary document.  These actions have been committed on the date 
established as the issued (filed) date as reflected above. 
 
Personal or facsimile service petitions against this Transmittal, as 
required under Section 1.773 of the Commission's Rules, should be sent to 
Carol E. Paulsen, Director-Regulatory, 208 S. Akard Street, Dallas, Texas 
75202, facsimile number (214) 746-2232.  All other correspondence and 
inquiries concerning this Transmittal should be addressed to  
Debra L. Clemens, Director-Federal Regulatory, (202) 457-3066,  
1120 – 20th Street, N.W., Suite 1000, Washington, D.C. 20036. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
(Original signed by Carol E. Paulsen) 
 
 
Director-Regulatory 
Attachments 


